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June 24, 2010

VIA US OVERNIGHT MAIL

The State ofNew Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Attention: Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

RE: DE 1O-l2Olndeck Energy-Alexandria, LLC
Certification Application for Class III Eligibility Pursuant to RSA 362-F

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Indeck-Alexandria, LLC is in receipt of your letter dated June 14, 2010 denying
Alexandria’s request to be certified as eligible to produce Class III REC’s.

Indeck requests that this matter be reviewed again to permit Indeck-Alexandria, LLC to
change the facility’s eligibility status from Class Ito Class III. In 1997, Indeck purchased the
biomass facility, thus making Alexandria eligible for Class III REC’s under 362-F:4 III.
However, after spending $ 8.3 million to bring the plant up to date and employing twenty two
(22) local people, Indeck restarted the facility in 2008, which made Alexandria also eligible for
Class I REC’s under 362-F:4 I. I have not found any evidence in the standard that states if a
facility has two start- up dates, that the later date would supersede the prior date. Furthermore,
nowhere have I found in the regulations that a facility that matches both standards must stay in
the standard that was first chosen. Again, we respectfully request that Alexandria be allowed to
change the certification to Class III REC’s.

I thank you for your time in this matter, any questions, comments, documentation
requests can be directed to me at mferguson@indeckenergy.com or at (847) 520-3212.

Sincerely,

~b
Michael D. erguson
Vice President, Operations and Asset Management


